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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

PARENT DROP-IN 

It was great to see so many of you attend 

the drop-in on Thursday. I hope you 

found it useful to see the classroom and 

to have a chat with the teacher? Apologies 

to those drop-ins we have moved to next 

week due to unforeseen circumstances.  

15th - 21st September 

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: 2J KS2: 3B         

House of the Week: WOLF                                    

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Felicity H 2J KS2: Harriet D 5SR 

15th - 21st September 

KT -     KM -    KP Bethany C  RS Harper L/Leo M                                   

1C Florence B  1H Corey C 2J Cooper H 2CS Sam F                           

3B Ciara H  3H Freddie F  4C Cerys H  4MC Liam O’D                           

5C Luke F   5SR Matthew F 6G Joshua O’D 6M Owen S 

Pen License  

 

 

Monday 18th - Friday 22nd September 

Rec 98%, Year 1 93%, Year 2 97%, Year 3 95%, 

Year 4 98%, Year 5 93%, Year 6 95%                      

Star Bonds  

Moorfield Tables  

 

Headteacher Award  

R/KS1 Camilia G 1C Thankfulness 

  

KS2 Yahya U 4MC Thankfulness 

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 



PARENT CONSULTATION MEETINGS 

As per the yearly calendar last week, we will 

be holding our autumn parent consultation 

meetings on Tuesday 3rd and Thursday 5th 

October. The ’live’ booking process will be 

available from next Monday.  

 

However, if your child is on an SEND support 

plan or has an EHCP, these meetings/reviews 

will instead take place in the first couple of 

weeks after the half term break. This will     

allow both the class teacher and the Inclusion 

Lead, Mr Swire to meet with you to discuss 

your child’s plan and targets moving forward. 

Mr Swire will be communicating with you      

early next week with more information.     

 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 

We will be holding a tea and coffee morning 

on Friday in the KS2 hall from 9.00am, with 

all proceeds going to MacMillan Cancer      

Support. If you can attend please enter the 

school via the main school entrance between 

9am and 10am where tea, coffee, and         

biscuits will be on sale.  

 

More news on the next page                                    



MOORFIELD HOME AND SCHOOL      

ASSOCIATION (MHSA) 

On the next three pages of this         

newsletter, our newly elected MHSA are 

introducing themselves and some of the 

events for the school year. They would 

welcome any help or ideas so please feel 

free to contact them on the email         

address provided. Please be mindful that 

some of these dates and events may be 

subject to change. 

 

AND FINALLY… 

We need LEGO!!! If you have any Lego at 

home that is gathering dust in a         

cupboard and you would be happy to      

donate it to school, please bring it to the 

school office. Thank you.   

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

   

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher                                                                          
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